
Subject: Re: latest specification?
Posted by Vasco Paul Krauss on Fri, 26 Sep 2003 16:18:30 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Sehr geehrter Herr Büchse!

On Fri, 26 Sep 2003 18:01:21 +0200, Joachim Buechse <buechse@ergon.ch>
wrote:

> Is timetable/0.95 the latest specification?

Yes.

> Is there a protocol for the third railml meeting?

Das Protokoll wurde an alle damaligen Teilnehmer versandt, ich sende
Ihnen per PM eine Kopie.
The protocol was sent to all participiants of the Zurich-meeting and
will be published on the railml.org-webside with the next change (in
october/november, I afraid).

> Does Nikolaus Fries still have the lead for the timetable specifcation?

No. Responisble coordinator for the timetable scheme is Mr. Joachim
Rubröder from SMA+Partner AG in Zurich/Switzerland.

> I have a number of suggestions for clarifications and change requests, 
> but I dont want to flood the newsgroup with requests to an outdated 
> specification.

So may I suggest, that you will get in contact with Mr. Rubröder first
and discuss the changes. After this, you both should send a conclusion
tho this board.

Best regards,
-- 
Dipl.-Ing. Vasco Paul Krauss
Fraunhofer-Institut fuer Verkehrs- und Infrastruktursysteme IVI
Telefon: +49-351-46406-72 Telefax: +49-351-46408-03
Zeunerstrasse 38; D-01069 Dresden    www.ivi.fhg.de
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